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Turning a Test into a Testimony One Wagon at a Time

Jacy’s Wagons

Note from Jacy: Executive Board Members:
Jennifer Raburn, President, (662)664-2547
Jacy Raburn, Vice President (731) 610-9406
Tasha Barnett, Secretary (662) 664-3305
Kelly Broadway, Treasurer (731) 267-1470

Mail donations to:
Jacy’s Wagons
PO Box 355
Michie, TN 38357

157
Shipped

174 
Requested

2024 YTD

November has been an incredible month for 
Jacy's Wagons. On the 22nd, we traveled to 
St. Jude and had the wonderful opportunity to 
meet several wagon families and hear their 
heartfelt stories. It was inspiring to speak with 
the employees who shared how much our 
mission has impacted the lives of the patients. 
Their gratitude and the positive changes we've 
helped bring about reaffirmed our commitment 
to continue supporting these brave children 
and their families. We can't wait to see what 
the month of December holds and hope 
everyone has a Happy Thanksgiving! 

 2nd Annual Jacy’s         
    Wagons Music Festival

Save the Date : 
April 12, 2025
Where: Michie City Park, 
Michie, TN

Time: 10am-7pm
What’s Happening: MUSIC, Food Trucks, Vendors, Kids 

Corner, Fellowship, and Fundraising

Save the Date:
Valentine’s Day Dinner 
February 15, 2025 at 

Acton Church of Christ 
Ministry Building

1 Year Celebration
Ribbon Cutting 
Jan 18, 2025 at 

Acton Church of Christ 
Ministry Building  2-4

Happy 
Thanksgiving!



 

Hannah
This is Hannah, she is a patient at St. Jude and this is some of her story. Please 

help us lift Hannah, Antonio, and their family up! 

When I heard about yall and these wagons, I smiled and said really? I was so 
amazed at the fact yall even thought about this to be able to give back to St. 
Jude is such a blessing. Anything that helps a family have an easier day just to 

give back is truly amazing. I have 2 kids under 2 and it’s so hard to have to be so 
strong and still be a full time mommy going through this. St. Jude has sadly been 

my home since I was 12 years old. Growing up all I knew was the hospital. But 
this hospital, has a way of treating you like family. You walk in those doors and 
you immediately feel so loved. This hasn’t been a hospital experience I thought 
it would be. They truly do make every kid in every family feel so welcomed and 

loved.

Hannah, we love you and are praying for you and your family! With love, Jacy and 
the Jacy’s Wagons Family

Kailani  KaysonKailani enjoying a wagon ride


